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The ONE Group Hospitality, Inc. to
Participate in June Investor Events
NEW YORK--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- The ONE Group Hospitality, Inc. (“The ONE Group” or
the “Company”) (NASDAQ:STKS), today announced that the Company will participate in the
following June investor events.

On Thursday, June 7, the Company will hold investor meetings at the 38th Annual
Piper Jaffray Consumer Conference in New York City.

On Monday, June 11, the Company will hold investor meetings at the Stifel 2018 Cross
Sector Insight Conference in Boston, MA.

On Thursday, June 14, the Company will hold investor meetings hosted by Lake Street
Capital Markets in Chicago, IL.

On Tuesday, June 19, and Wednesday, June 20, the Company will hold investor
meetings at the Jefferies 2018 Global Consumer Conference in Nantucket, MA.

Institutional investors interested in participating in any of these investor events should
contact their representative at the respective firm.

About The ONE Group

The ONE Group (Nasdaq:STKS) is a global hospitality company that develops and operates
upscale, high-energy restaurants and lounges and provides hospitality management services
for hotels, casinos and other high-end venues both nationally and internationally. The ONE
Group’s primary restaurant brand is STK, a modern twist on the American steakhouse
concept with locations in major metropolitan cities throughout the U.S. and Europe. The ONE
Group’s food and beverage hospitality services business, ONE Hospitality, provides the
development, management and operations for premier restaurants and turn-key food and
beverage services within high-end hotels and casinos. Additional information about The ONE
Group can be found at www.togrp.com.

View source version on businesswire.com:
https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20180531006161/en/
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